
THE EUGENE AND RAYMOND CARDOZA 
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

Plumbing Industry Promotion Fund Of New York City 
535 8th Avenue, 17th Floor, New York, NY 10018     Phone: (212) 481-6883     Email: info@acpcny.org 

Eligible To High School Seniors 
And College Freshmen/Sophomores 

Introductory letter to parents and grandparents - 

Dear Parents and Grandparents: 

The Plumbing Industry Promotion Fund of New York City offers scholarships to eligible and 

qualified persons in New York’s Plumbing Industry. 

Scholarship selections are made by an independent committee of distinguished educators from 

the field of higher education whose training and experience qualify them to evaluate the 

applicants. 

We ask you to please read the rules and regulations, but equally important, have your 
children/grandchildren read them. 

Do not miss an opportunity to participate in this program. 

This scholarship information is also available by visiting the Associations website at 
www.acpcny.org. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Maniuszko Terence O’Brien 
Chairman Administrator  
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http://www.acpcny.org/

